
From:  helena lipstadt <helenalips@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/10/2020 06:35:27 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  The Hollywood Center
 

To Whom it May Concern:

As a resident of Los Angeles and a near neighbor of the proposed development,
 I am writing to demand an extension for the comment period on The Hollywood Center project. 

 Los Angeles is on lockdown.  Libraries where hard copies of the DEIR have been distributed for viewing are closed. 
Transportation to view a copy of the document downtown is very limited and access is problematic.

The surrounding community has many concerns about this project.  We demand more time to review the planned
development.  Closing the comment period on June 1 during a city-wide lockdown in unacceptable.

Helena LIpstadt
1965 Canyon Dr, 
Los Angeles, CA 90068


